
4th ANNUAL  SPARTAN  SCAMPER

The EBA Alumni Association is �G�R�L�Q�J���L�W���D�J�D�L�Q����Our ���W�K annual 5K walk/
run will take place under the NEON lights and is expected to be our 
most enjoyable event to date. Look for flyers and registration forms on 
the EBA website. Forms will also be sent home with your kids. Please 
participate in this event and help us raise money for the much needed 
technology improvements at �R�X�U school. 

   Alumni of the Year Recipient 

Shayne Sapp 
Submit nominations by contacting EBA Alumni Association on 

facebook, mitchmcgill@hotmail.com, EBA’s front office, 
or call 706-871-8293. 

For information about the EBA Alumni Association or any of the events, 
please contact one of the below individuals. 

Kasey Gelderman McGill; Tres Bragg; Catherine Hargrove Lewis; Byron Gelderman, Brooke 
Hickman Harper; Lindsai Mobley Gentry�����-�H�Q�Q�L�I�H�U�� Bassett�5�L�F�K��

SPARTAN 
SCAMPER  
When:  'HF� �UG 

Where:  EBA Campus 

Time:  7 P.M. 

GET INVOLV ED 
  Donations accepted by mailing to:  

EBA Alumni Association

P.O. Box 787 

Waynesboro, GA . 30830  

 All proceeds benefit the    
schoolÕs technology needs.  

Last YearÕs Alumni 

Scholarship Winner 

(PPD 6SULQJHU 

$1,000  

Your Support Matters  

Over $7,000  donated last year to

help improve technology at the 
school. 

Cash Raffle  
    DonÕt forget our $5,000 cash 

raffle drawing that will take 
place during the corporate 

meeting  in May.  

ALUMNI DANCE
Turn your green to red when we host a St.Patrick's Day dance on 

Saturday, March 18 at the Waynesboro Country Club. The event will 
feature the Soul Demension band. 



 

 

 

The EBA Alumni Association needs your help in making this year’s Spartan Scamper the most 
successful yet. We want YOU to get involved and help increase our participation and reach our 
goal of 200 runners/walkers.  
 
As an incentive, we are giving away $500 CASH to the faculty member who recruits the most 
participants. It doesn’t take much. All you have to do is encourage and motivate, which is 
something you do already. What better way to promote health, get involved, raise money for 
the school’s technology fund and make an easy $500? 
 
There are only two simple requirements to be in the running for the cash prize: 

1) You must register for the race yourself 
2) You must recruit a minimum of 10 runners/walkers to be eligible 

 
There are no stipulations on who you recruit as long as they register by the deadline for the 
contest.  We do encourage you to recruit students, student family members and graduates but 
ALL registrants count. There will be a blank space at the bottom of the registration form that 
says “Recruited By.” Your recruits will need to enter your full name in this spot in order for their 
registration to count for you! The faculty member who recruits to most registrants will win 
$500! 
 

Thanks for supporting the school and GOOD LUCK!!! 
 
 
 
 
 

Only participants who sign up BEFORE November 4th will be guaranteed a t-shirt!!!  

Registration $25/person 
Name  Age  Shirt 

Size  
Email  Phone  Address Recruited by  

             
             



 

 

             

 


